
OHF Screening Process 

As directed by the Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF), all volunteer team 
officials must provide a Vulnerable Sector Check upon registration. For more 
information on the OHF’s Screening Policy, please see OHF-Screening-
Policy.pdf. 

To obtain your VSC, you will first need to submit a 
request to your local police station. You can 
request a Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) at your 
local station with this OHF Vulnerable Sector 
Check Request Form.

*For those residing in York Region, you can apply for a VSC
online by clicking this link.

*For those residing in OPP-policed communities, you can
obtain a VSC online through this link:
OPP VSC Request.

*For those residing in Toronto, you can apply online for a VSC using the OHF Agency code:
202309TPSON6BCE7. Apply for a VSC through the Toronto Police Service here.

https://ohf.on.ca/media/bxenh2ik/ohf-screening-policy.pdf
https://ohf.on.ca/media/bxenh2ik/ohf-screening-policy.pdf
https://ohf.on.ca/media/qeojm14u/ohf-letter-requesting-vulnerable-sector-check.pdf
https://event.yrp.ca/OnlineClearance/VSC_Main.aspx
https://www.opp.ca/index.php?id=147
https://www.tps.ca/services/police-record-checks/


After you have filled in the Submission Portal 
Form including your Name, Birthdate, and 
HCR Number, you will be directed to upload 
your PDF file from your documents to the 
Portal.  

* Vulnerable Sector Checks (VSC) must be in
PDF format to be uploaded and accepted.

* For the 2025-26 season, the OHF will be accepting copies of a Vulnerable
Sector Check from 2023-24 or 2024-25.

* A Declaration form will be required annually through the OHF Screening
Portal for all volunteers.

* For your annual Declaration form, please go to this link to submit.

Once you’ve obtained your VSC, you can upload the PDF document 
to the OHF Screening Submission Portal.  

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s88_mthsgUGOi8KxPBphVRNFN0_ZyflGmReI6w2hk6NUOUowVjgyRVI5R0hMUjUzMUVLMU5WTVc2OS4u
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s88_mthsgUGOi8KxPBphVRNFN0_ZyflGmReI6w2hk6NUOUowVjgyRVI5R0hMUjUzMUVLMU5WTVc2OS4u


For more details on the Screening Process, please visit OHF Vulnerable 
Sector Checks - Screening Process.  

If you have any other questions regarding the OHF Screening Process, please 
contact the CVHA Office at 905-417-1046 or email us at 
info@vaughanhockey.com.  

https://ohf.on.ca/risk-management/ohf-vulnerable-sector-checks/
https://ohf.on.ca/risk-management/ohf-vulnerable-sector-checks/
https://ohf.on.ca/media/rqwcp3b2/creating-a-spordle-account.mp4
https://ohf.on.ca/media/koefnuau/linking-hcr-number-to-spordle-account.mp4
https://ohf.on.ca/media/kw1enssg/registering-for-the-ohf-screening-process.mp4
https://ohf.on.ca/media/2sto25fn/ohf-screening-process.mp4
mailto:info@vaughanhockey.com



